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Pruning trees and shrubs is important to 

promote plant health, encourage flower/fruit 

development, and achieve the desired tree form 

or plant size. Not only will pruning improve the 

health of plants and shrubs, but it will also 

enhance the aesthetic of your outdoor living 

space. Let our team of trained pruning experts 

help your garden shine. 

 

Crane Fly 

For the past few years Oregon has had large crane fly 

problem. You’ll start to see evidence of the Crane Fly in the 

spring when your turf begins to grow. Brown or dead 

patches appear in effected lawns. February is the ideal time 

to have your turf sampled and treated.   

 

 

 

 

 

The larvae look like tubular worms and the adult resembles 

a giant mosquito. They will feed into spring, typically 

hatching in July and August. Larvae or Leatherjackets feed 

on grass roots effectively killing off sections of your lawn.  

Give us a call if you would like to have your lawn tested. 

 

 

Fruit Tree Spraying 

 

 

Spraying or injecting your fruit trees during their dormancy 

will help with insect control, disease remediation and 

improve fruit production. We offer both methods of 

treatment but recommend injection. The Arborjet tree 

injector allows us to apply directly into the vascular system 

of the tree making it most effective treatment method 

available.  Contact us to schedule!      
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Pre-Emergent 

Applying a pre-emergent treatment is a 

simple way to keep your lawn lush and 

weed free this spring and summer.  We 

recommend having your lawn treated 

with a pre-emergent herbicide in early 

March through April to keep crab grass 

and other unsightly weeds from stealing 

your yard’s beauty. Pre-emergent will 

also keep your planting beds weed free. 

 

Crane Fly 

You’ll start to see evidence of the Crane Fly in 

the spring when your turf begins to grow and 

brown or dead patches appear. February is the 

ideal time to have your turf sampled and treated.   

 

 

 

 

 

The larvae look like tubular worms and the adult 

resembles a giant mosquito. They will feed into 

spring, typically hatching in July and August. 

Larvae or Leatherjackets feed on grass roots and 

foliage.  Give us a call if you would like to have 

your lawn tested and treated. 
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Pruning trees and shrubs is important 

to promote plant health, encourage 

flower and fruit development, or achieve 

the desired tree form or plant size. Not 

only will pruning improve the health of 

plants and shrubs, but it will also 

enhance the aesthetic of your outdoor 

living space. Let our trained pruning 

experts help your garden shine. 

 

 Fruit Tree Spraying 

Spraying or injecting your fruit trees during their 

dormancy will remediate pest infestations, treat 

diseases and improve fruit production. We offer 

spraying services but highly recommend tree 

injection. The Arborjet tree injection system is a 

tool that allows us to deliver treatment directly 

into the vascular system. This is the safest and 

most effective way to treat your fruit trees. 

Contact us to schedule! 

 


